Sons of the American Revolution
Bluebonnet Chapter #41
August 3, 2020

All,

As you all are aware the issues and closures associated with COVID-19 have caused Bluebonnet
Chapter #41 to cancel our April and May 2020 meetings. As it stands, now, our September
2020 meeting is in jeopardy.

Should the COVID-19 restrictions be lifted in time for the September meeting, President Greco
will send out a notice advising the date, time and place.

April and May, 2020 our Chapter’s meetings were canceled due to COVID-19. The only
activity during these two months are the Treasurer’s Report.

April

May

Tuesday, June 29, 2020, Mary Overstreet was presented with a SAR Challenge Coin and
Certificate in Memory of her late Husband Leslie Overstreet for his many years of dedicated

service and participation with SAR and Bluebonnet Chapter #41, by Chapter President Michael
Greco and Secretary Glenn Rhyne.



